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ISSUE: COMMUNITY EVENTS 

We are active throughout the year in reaching out across the community to hear concerns

and deliver services. Our mobile offices have been at libraries, at community centers, on

Utica Avenue, on 4th Avenue, on Pitkin Avenue, at senior centers, in parks - wherever we can

do constructive outreach. I am glad to take this opportunity to extend my appreciation to

our community’s seniors and wish everyone a heartfelt Valentine’s Day.

Thanks to sponsors Aly at WellCare and to community partner, J. Rose Wholesale Flowers,

for providing beautiful red tulips.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/community-events


 


